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29th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and new Seahaven Academy Students  
 
Transition Information 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding throughout the last few months as transition has changed 
and adapted in line with government guidelines. We are pleased to confirm transition will take place and 
have worked hard to ensure the experience will prepare students for when they start with us in September.  
I would like to confirm the following:  
 

• Each school has been allocated a single day during the week commencing Monday 5th July.  

 

Date Schools/number of students 

Monday 5th July Harbour 

Tuesday 6th July  Breakwater and Meridian 

Wednesday 7th July All of our small number schools 

Thursday 8th July Denton  

 

• Students will need to come in their usual school uniform with their usual equipment but will not 

need a PE kit. 

• The day will follow our usual timings from 8.00 - 2.20pm (please do not arrive before 7.45am). 

Students should enter through the Haven Way gate and register with staff who will be located close 

to the small car park 

• Students will have a range of specially planned lessons, assemblies and presentations and take part 

in other school routines on the day they visit. They will meet as many staff as possible, but we will 

be keeping year 6 students to a limited part of the school to avoid mixing with other Seahaven year 

groups/primary school bubbles. 

• Packed lunches will be provided for any student who would like one.  

• Students must remember to bring a water bottle, especially if the weather is hot! 

• All students will receive the usual 'goodie bag' and information needed for September at the end of 

the day. 

• We plan to carry out lateral flow tests on students at the start of the day. Please indicate that you 

are happy for your child to be tested on the information collection form link below. 

If you haven’t completed the Form sent previously, please use the link below to provide us with additional 
information for your child’s transition day. This includes information on consent for testing, free school 
meals and SEND. 



 
 
Information collection form:  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/YsKN0Y9Thc 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming year 6 into Seahaven and believe this amended programme 
will provide a sense of belonging and understanding before they join the Seahaven Community in 
September. If you have any questions, please use the transition email transition@seahavenacademy.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Honeybourne 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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